
9/23/2019 

 

 

Dear RHSEU Student Supporters, 

Thanks to everyone that has paid fair share.  As we move closer to our fall competition schedule, 
we need to ask that our fair share balances be paid.  We are currently at 67 percent of fair share 
paid. 
 
Our first competition is at Franklin HS in Elk Grove on October 12th.  I will be monitoring the 
finances and will make appropriate recommendations to Mr. Miller based upon the fair share 
balance and estimated expenses projected to attend each competition. 
 
Let’s see if we can have a fair share payment push so that my next Fair Share reminder will be 
that we have met our goal for the fall season. 
 
Once again thank you for your support of our great kids and this fantastic program. 

 
Bill Wren 
President 
Rodriguez Music Boosters 
president@rhseu.org 

 


